
2010-02-12 Report No. 04/2010: Conclusion of a significant commission contract.
The Bank Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. hereby inform that on 12 February 2010, the Bank and 5 other banks concluded with a stock exchange listed company from the fuel and energy sector, the commission agreement on the launch of the bond issue programme up to the amount of PLN 3,000,000,000.00, for this company.
The commission agreement provides for granting by ING Bank Śląski S.A. of a guarantee for taking up the bonds issue in the amount of PLN 550,000,000.00. The date of the first issue under the programme is planned after 22 July 2010.
The criterion of recognising the agreement as a significant one is the guarantee amount exceeding 10% of the Bank’s equity capital.
The Borrower is not related to ING Bank Śląski S.A.

